
STUDENT BULLETIN 
March 7, 197^

FT, LEWIS COFFEE HOUSE MINISTRY:
Meet in front of the dining hall at 5:00 p.m. Saturday, March 9 for another excellent 
opportunity to witness to the soldiers in our own coffee house located right on the 
base at Ft. Lewis. Return by 11:30 p.m.
MAIL RATES:
Remember the new mail rates are 100 for regular mail, 130 for air mail and 80 for 
post cards.
LOST:
Blue key on a chain with a small black ball. If found, please return to room 404 or 
112, Perks Hall.
SPEED READING:
Twenty seven of your classmates have taken advantage of the AGP speedreading class 
this school year. The last sessions of the year begin Thursday, March 21 at 7:00 p.m. 
in E-i. March 28 and April 9 will conclude the six hours of instruction on the 
technique that can help you get your studies done. Just $38, payable the first session.
PLEASE HELP:
If you have a copy of "A Survey of the New Testament" by Robert Gundry and would be 
willing to loan it some student until the bookstore's order can be supplied by the 
publisher, please place a 3 x 3 card indicating your willingness and how you can be 
contacted in the used book file in the bookstore. It may be several weeks before the 
books are available. Your cooperation will make it possible for fellow students to 
do their homework. Thank you.
"ROAD TO ARMAGEDDON":
The senior class is presenting the film, "Road to Armageddon" to the Student Body in 
the Chapel at 7:30 p.m. on Friday, March 8. See you there.
FINALS WEEK SCHEDULE:

Monday Tuesday Wednesday
Time March 11 March 12 March 13
8:00 - 9:50 All English 1 MWF 2 MWF

Composition 1 M-F 2 M-F
Classes

10:00 - 11:50 3 MWF 4 MWF 1,2 TTh
3 M-F 4 M-F 3,4 TTh

1:00 - 2:50 5 MWF 6 MWF 4,5 TTh
5 M-F 6 M-F 5,6 TTh

REMINDER:
Remember that requests for part-time chapel excuses and special meal tickets must 
be renewed each quarter. Forms are available in the Administration Building.


